Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1) Who (please provide names) has requested the proposed plans to be amended..?
ANSWER: 

The case officer requested the plans on behalf of the Planning Service.

I can confirm that we also hold the officer’s name. However we are withholding that information since we consider that to be an absolute exemption under section 40(2) (personal data). Junior members of staff names are exempt from release under s40(2) and this therefore constitutes a refusal under section 17 of the Freedom of information Act 2000. 

2) For what reasons has the applicants proposed plans been requested to be amended..?
The amendments were suggested to improve the scheme and provide additional information. 

3) What parts of the proposed plans have been requested to be amended..? 
More detailed plans (larger scale) are required regarding the addition of the extensions, tree information, and highway details.
4) Due to the current two local ward councillors, Michael Cook and Anne Glover NOT seeking re-election on the 7th May will there comments and representations (submitted to the planning department) still be valid after the above date..?

Yes
5) When did the Leicester City Council last have contact with the proposed applicants..?
The case officer spoke to the applicant on 14th April and a meeting will be taking place on 22nd April.

The legislation allows you to use the information supplied for your own personal use, or for journalistic purposes. If the information is a dataset (which does not relate to the environment), you may also use the information for commercial re-use under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance Manager
Information Governance 

Leicester City Council
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

Your request for internal review should be submitted to the above address within 40 (forty) working days of receipt by you of this response.  Any such request received after this time will only be considered at the Council’s absolute discretion.

You may also seek independent advice from the Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner's Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow SK9 5AF 

Telephone: 01625 545 700 

www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 
Please be aware that the Information Commissioner does not normally consider requests until the internal appeals process of the Council has been exhausted.  You are therefore advised to appeal to the Information Governance Manager before contacting the Commissioner.

